Walterboro City Council
Special Called Meeting
October 25, 2016

MINUTES

A Special Called Meeting of Walterboro City Council was held at City Hall on
Tuesday, October 25, 2016 at 4:00 P.M. with Mayor Bill Young presiding.

PRESENT WERE: Mayor Bill Young, Council Members: Jimmy Syfrett, Paul Siegel,
Tom Lohr, Bobby Bonds, James Broderick and Judy Bridge. City Manager Jeff Molinari,
City Clerk Betty Hudson, and City Attorney George Cone were also present. There were
approximately 4 persons present in the audience. The purpose of the Special Called
Meeting was to hold Interviews for Architectural and Engineering Services for the
Walterboro Wildlife Sanctuary Discovery Center at 100 Jefferies Boulevard.

There being a quorum present, Mayor Young called the meeting to order.
Council Member Syfrett gave the invocation and Council Member Broderick led the
pledge of allegiance to our flag.

The Mayor stated that this meeting was called today to interview for the
architectural and engineering services for the Walterboro Wildlife Sanctuary. He asked
if there were any comments and questions from the public on agenda items. No
comments were received.

NEW BUSINESS:

City Manager Molinari then announced that City will now hear presentations from
the following architectural firms on the upgrade for the Walterboro Wildlife Sanctuary
Discovery Center. The following firms were allotted approximately 20 minutes each to
present their ideas to develop the Discovery Center located at 100 South Jefferies
Boulevard. The following firms made their presentations on the Discovery Center,
followed by a question and answer session:

1. Watson Tate Savory, Inc.
1316 Washington Street, Suite 100
Columbia, SC 29201
Mr. John McLean, leader on the project

2. McMillan Pazdan Smith
121 Calhoun Street
Charleston, SC 29201
Ms. Paulette Myers, leader on the project

3. Liollio Architecture
147 Wappoo Creek Drive, Suite 400
Charleston, SC 29412
Mr. Rick Bousquet, leader on the project

4, Montgomery Architecture & Planning, Inc.
404 Ribaut Road
Beaufort, SC 29901
Mr. Robert C. Montgomery, leader on the project

Concluding the presentations, Mayor Young stated that there was no further
business before Council. He then entertained a motion to adjourn. Council Member
Lohr so Moved and Council Member Broderick seconded the motion that passed
unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 6:45 P.M. Notice of this meeting was
distributed to all local media and posted on the City’s website and the City Hall bulletin
board at least twenty- four hours prior to meeting time.
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Respectfully,

Betty J. Hudson
City Clerk



